
Join us for a community meeting to:

•  Learn about the challenges facing the local 
electric system

•  Discuss PSE’s plans to address those 
challenges with a new 115 kV transmission 
line between our Sammamish and Juanita 
substations (see map)

•  Learn how the advisory group is helping to 
site the new line

•  Provide input on route alternatives for the 
new line 

•  Ask questions

Each meeting will include a presentation 
and facilitated question and answer session. 
The same information will be shared at each 
meeting.

Can’t attend? Give us your feedback via the 
project webpage at PSE.com/SammJuan115. 

We welcome your comments and questions 
on our project at info@sammjuan115.com.

Refreshments and information provided

Community meetings on PSE 
route alternatives

For more information

Web site: www.PSE.com/SammJuan115
E-mail: info@sammjuan115.com

Barry Lombard
Lead Project Manager
Puget Sound Energy
(425) 456-2230
barry.lombard@pse.com

Jason Van Nort
Government & Community  
Relations Manager
Puget Sound Energy
(425) 462-3820
jason.vannort@pse.com

Wednesday, June 20 
6pm to 8pm
Presentation at 6:15pm
Old Redmond Schoolhouse 
Community Center Auditorium 
16600 NE 80th Street, Redmond

Saturday, June 23 
10 a.m. to 12 p.m.
Presentation at 10:15 a.m.
Evergreen Hospital 
Room TAN 100/TAN 101  
12040 NE 128th Street, Kirkland


